
Allenstown Public Library 

Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

February 19, 2015 

Call to Order 

Present: Pauline Boutin, Joanne Dufort, Library Director Deborah Gadwah-Lambert 

January minutes accepted 

Budget  

2015 Appropriations remaining: $54,410.54 

2014 Final: $322.59 remaining.  

Non-Lapsing: $1,550.77 

Grant: $4,873.54 

Grants 

Debbi has been busy applying for summer reading program grants. 

Programs 

No one signed up for or showed up for the Mother Goose storytimes or afternoon craft club. 

Students are signing up for the winter Dr. Seuss themed reading incentive.  

Next Meeting 

March meeting cancelled 

April 16, 2015 


